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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   Lowell and Judy just celebrated 

another year of marriage.  What a 

team they have been! 

   We are pleased to be able to 

enjoy a special relationship with 

this man who grew up at Pine Run 

many years ago.  His ministries 

reflect much of what we continue 

to do:  worship, spreading the 

Word, and meeting needs.  We 

have been blessed to partner with 

him on occasion through the 

years. 

   Hard to believe it was almost 5 

years ago that Buddy returned 

home to help us celebrate the 

150th Anniversary of this 

congregation. 

   You can understand why we are 

pleased to expand our financial 

support of this man of God.  

Continue to pray for Judy, Buddy 

and the work that they do for our 

Savior! 

   

 David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   Taking what you have, asking 
God to bless and then put it to 

work for the Lord; will yield 
amazing results.   
   A Christian Ministry in the 
National Parks takes Christian 
young people, equips them for 
service and then they go out 
and minister in National Parks.  
The results include:  worship 
and studies being held for 
workers and visitors, those 
attending being blessed and 
those serving growing in their 
Christian walk.   
   Please pray for this ministry 
and the family of David and 
Dawn Degler. 
 
 David Anderson 

 

Hawaii is still under 

significant lockdown from the 

Covid crisis.   

   Pray for David and his families 

safety as they continue to serve. 

 

Our “Live 

Stream” on 

Facebook 

each week 

has allowed us to be reminded of 

those that were once part of Pine 

Run Church of Christ and now 

serve the Lord in other locations 

around the country.  We have also 

seen members who can’t be 

present, join in through the 

broadcast.  The weekly broadcast 

on Sundays @ 10:30 AM on our 

Facebook page enables us to be a 

blessing to more people than 

could attend in person.   

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

    
     Pinerunchurch.org 

     Virtualfamilyministry.com 

         Bible Story Pictures for Children 

        Children’s Christian Songs 

        Family Activities with a lesson 

        Mission Teaching for Families 

        Bible Videos 

        Bible Memory Work for All ages 

        Bible Activity Pages for children 

        Bible Studies for Adults 

        Topical Studies for Adults 

      Are many of the resources we 

provide for free at our two websites. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Snapchat—69 people are following 

Instagram- 61  people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—215 people are following 

YOUtube—we now have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  3 of 

them have had more than a dozen 

views! 

Facebook “Live Stream”—Sundays @ 

10:30 am  

Check out: pine_run_church on 

Instagram for daily pictures from 

God’s creation  with a brief thought! 

Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
Food Distributions will be from 9-11 

am. of every month we will be at the 

Burley Farm (1271 W. Dodge Road) 

for the Food Distribution.  There will 

also be a Food Distribution on March 

27 @ Bethany United Methodist.  

http://www.lowellmason.com/

